
 

 
 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

       

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

April 2020                                                                                        Editor: Charles Bolding, Adjutant 

J. M. “Matt” Barton 441 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 

Camp Newsletter 
  

 

Because the restrictions have 

been extended to April 30th 

caused by the Coronavirus, and 

the fact that we usually have 

more than 10 people in 

attendance, we will cancel our 

April meeting. 

We will look at May closer to 

the May meeting to see if we can 

have it. 

God Bless Each of You and 

Keep You SAFE 

 
 

 


